
 December 2022 
 

Mon  Tue Wed Thu Fri 

   1 2 
   9:30 Calendar 

Charades with Danny 
& Darius 
 
 
10:00 Make a 
stocking with Megan  
 

 
 
11:00 Music with Jeff 

 
 
12:00 LUNCH 
 
 
1:15 Making Magic 
Bars & Coconut Balls 
with Kristy  

 
 
2:15 Free Time 
 

9:30 Hot Chocolate & 
Hot Topics with 
Megan 
 
 
10:00 CPR, First Aid 
and universal 
precautions with 
Danny & Darius 
 

 
 
11:00 Music with 
Johnny 

 
 
 
12:00 LUNCH 
 
 
1:15 Gingerbread 
house competition  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



  DECEMBER 2022 

Mon  Tue Wed Thu Fri 

5 6 7 8 9 
Every Monday for the 
month of December 
has been declared 
COMPHY 
CLOTHES DAY! 
Wear your PJS or 
sweatpants   
 
9:30 Calendar & 
Stretches with 
Victoria and Kayla  
 
10:00 Menu Planning 
with Jeff  

  
 
10:15 Movie 
Morning 

 
 
12:00 LUNCH 
 
 
 
1:15 Painting with 
Diane & Jeff 

 
2:00 Bingo with 
Shawn & Dan! 

 
 
 
 
 

9:30 Prank Phone 
calls with Jeff  
 
 
10:00 Decorate 
Christmas Tree 

 
 
 
11:00  Minute to Win 
it Games (Christmas 
Edition) with 
Kayleigh & Johnny  
 

 
 
11:45 LUNCH 
 
 
1:15Tie Dye Sock 
Gift with Jeff & 
Johnny 
 

 
 
2:00 Rene’s social  

 

*Tasha’s Birthday* 
 
9:30 Bowling in the 
hall with Kayleigh 

 
 
10:00 Family Feud 
with Kayleigh 

 
 
 
10:30  Lunch Prep 
with Jeff  

 
 
11:15 LUNCH 
 
BOOK PARABUS 
TO ARRIVE AT 
Memorial Gardens 
for 12:45 
 
1:00-1:50 Skate At 
Memorial 
Gardens*Please 
bring helmet if you 
will be skating*  

 
1:50-2:45 
Walk/hang out 
 
Pick up 3pm at 
Memorial Gardens 
(side parking lot 
beside Tru Tan 
Tanning Salon)  

9:30 Walk, walk, 
walk with Kristy  
 
 
10:00 Allison Hour 
(Celebrating 
Allison’s upcoming 
Birthday on Dec 10) 
 
11:00 music with 
Kristy  

 
 
 
11:45 LUNCH 
 
BOOK PARABUS 
TO ARRIVE AT 
NORTHGATE 
(Tower Doors) FOR 
1:15  
 
1:15-3:00 Shopping 
at Northgate (Bring a 
list for Christmas 
shopping-we can help 
you get gifts for your 
loved ones!) 
 

 
 
Pick up 3pm at 
Northgate (tower 
doors) 

9:30 Social Tea with 
Kristy 
 
 
10:00 ZUMBA with 
Kayleigh 
 

 
 
 
11:00 Disney 
Karaoke with Johnny  

 
 
 
12:00 LUNCH 
 
 
 
1:15  Watch Die Hard  
 

 
 
OR Spa Afternoon 
 

 
 
 

 

                  



      
DECEMBER 2022 

Mon  Tue Wed Thu Fri 

12 13 14 15 16 
9:30 Calendar/Stretch 
with Kristy  
 
 
10:00 Choosing a 
Classic TV show to 
start in January with 
Johnny! 

 
 
10:30 Menu Planning 
with Kristy  

 
 

11:15 Draw Along 
with Johnny  
 

 
 
12:00  LUNCH 
 
1:15 Making 
bathbombs with 
Kayleigh 
 

 
 
2:00 Music with Jeff 

 
 
 
 

9:30 Calendar/Stretch 
with Johnny  
 
 
10:00 Talent Show 
with Jesse & Em 

 
 
11:00 Gym Time 
with Johnny  

 
 
12:00  LUNCH 
 
 
1:15Trivia with Dan 
and Bryan Jeff 
 

 
 
2:15 Music with 
Foxglove 

 

9:30 Calendar/Stretch 
with Kayleigh  
 
10:00 Survivor 
Games with Jeff & 
Kayleigh 
 

 
 
11:00 Survivor Lunch 
Prep with Kristy  

 
 
12:00 LUNCH 
 
 
1:15 Survivor 
Grand Finale Watch 
Party! 
 

 
 
 
 

9:30 Calendar 
/Stretch with Kristy 
 
 
10:00 Music with 
Johnny 

 
 
11:00 Christmas 
Baking with Jeff 
 

 
 
12:00 LUNCH  
 
 
1:15 Ornament 
making  with Johnny 
in the PADD PLUS 
make your own hot 
chocolate bombs with 
Jeremy, Cathy & Jeff 
in the kitchen 

 
AND 

 
 
 
2:00 PADDLE 
Facebook live draw 
/Free Time 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9:30 Calendar/Stretch 
with Jeff 
 
 
10:00 Games with 
Johnny & Kayleigh 
 
 
11:00 Music with 
Kristy  

 
 
11:45 LUNCH 
 
BOOK PARABUS 
TO ARRIVE AT 
WINNERS FOR 
1:30 
 
1:30 Shopping at 
Winners Plaza  

 
Pick up 3pm at 
Winners 



 

 DECEMBER 2022 

Mon  Tue Wed Thu Fri 

19 20 21   
9:30 Calendar/Stretch 
with Kristy 
 
 
10:00 Christmas 
Karaoke with 
Kayleigh 

 
 
10:45 Make your own  
Holiday Cards with 
Jeff & Johnny 

 
 
 
11:45 LUNCH 
 
BOOK PARABUS 
TO ARRIVE AT 
HIGHBALL 
BILLIARDS FOR 
1:30 

 
1:30-3 Pool with 
friends 
*no cost to play, but 
bring $ if you would 
like to purchase 
snacks!* 
 
Pick up 3pm at 
Highball 

UGLY SWEATER 
DAY 
 
9:30 Calendar/Stretch 
with Johnny 
 
10:00  Holiday 
Singaong with Megan  

 
 
11:00 Animal 
presentation with 
Eric, Steph & Jeff 

 
 
 
12:00 LUNCH 
 
 
1:15 Magic with 
Christophe 

 
 
 
2:15 Free Time 
 

*Kayleigh’s last day* 
 
9:30 Christmas 
Movie Morning 

 
 
11:30 LUNCH 
*PIZZA!! FREE for 
all participants and 
staff (2 slices and a 
pop & salad) 
 

 
 
 
1:15 Music with 
Shawn & Sam 

 
 
 
2:00 DANCE with 
DJ LJ at PADDLE 
 

 
 
**EVERYONE IS 
WELCOME TO 
ATTEND THE LAST 
DAY** 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PADDLE WILL RESUME JANUARY 9th.  

                  
                  


